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Preschool Sleepunder
by Megan O’Malley, Preschool Parent Board Member

Preschool Registration for Fall 2018–2019 begins November 1!

Starting 2018–2019, all classes will be in the morning. 
New Parent Information Session is Tuesday, November 14, 9:00 AM. 
Please contact the Preschool at 847.295.1214 for further information.

Check out the new Preschool website!
preschool.firstchurchlf.org

First Presbyterian Preschool held its annual fundraising event, the Fall Family Sleepunder, on Friday, October 
13 with the Odyssey (younger 5 year olds) and Expedition (older 4 year olds) families.  The younger students 
in the Adventure and Discovery classes will participate in another Sleepunder later this year.

Now what’s a Sleepunder you might ask? Students and their siblings are encouraged to wear their pajamas 
and bring their sleeping bags and/or favorite stuffed animals at 6:00 PM to Fellowship Hall.  After a small 
craft and some pizza, the students cozy-up for a special movie with their friends.  The night is capped at 7:30 
PM, and they go home to their own beds!

To get into the Halloween spirit, the children watched the animated Disney movie, “Mickey’s Monster 
Musical” on Friday, the 13th no less! It was a great event with over 20 families in attendance and almost $500 
raised in just over an hour.  The preschool was also so fortunate to have help from three generous local 
sponsors: Donati’s Pizza, Sunset foods, and O’My Goodness Cookies.  Funds raised at these events go toward 
capital equipment needs, technology upgrades, student scholarships, and teacher/parent education.

Now the preschool is at work once again to execute its largest fundraising event, the Fall Cocktail Party on 
Friday, November 3. The preschool is so grateful for the church’s support with this particular event, selling 
and purchasing raffle tickets and receiving generous donations. Raffle packages include a Bears experience, 
a dermatology package, two photography sessions plus beauty appointments, a children’s party, a fitness 
package, a cooking class, and a tea at the Deer Path Inn! Raffle tickets are still available for purchase at 
the church!  We are looking forward to celebrating this fantastic preschool, and maintaining its wonderful 
reputation!
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PCC - Presbytery of Chicago Commissioner



Join Us for
Sunday Worship

9 am and 11 am Worship
followed by Fellowship

700North Sheridan Road Lake Forest, Illinois60045
847.234.6250||FirstChurchLF.org

Our Meal of the Month outreach for November will be sent to PADS, 
affi  rms deacon Lindsay Folker. PADS, which stands for Providing 
Advocacy, Dignity, and Shelter, is a place that off ers many helpful 
resources for those in the Lake County area. This includes a daytime 
resource and family center, emergency overnight shelter, and street 
outreach. The deacons are collecting items to help PADS help others. 

The items they need are: granola bars, juice boxes, applesauce or fruit cups, toothbrush/toothpaste packs, 
razors, salsa, and tortilla chips. Bags with lists will be distributed on Sunday, November 5 and returned by 
Sunday, November 19.

Meal-a-Month


